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Date
April 26, 2010

An Ordinance entitled, "AN ORDINANCE vacating a portion of the east-west alley between
Walker Street and Maple Street from East 14th Street to Johnson Cour",

which was considered and voted upon under Roll Call No.1 0-
again presented.

of April 26, 2010;

Moved by that the rule requinng that an
ordinance must be considered and voted on for passage at two Council meetings
prior to the meeting at which it is to be finally passed be suspended, that the

ordinance be placed upon its final passage and that the ordinance do now pass.

ORDINANCE NO.

NOTE: Waiver ofthis rule is requested by Bil Good, CEO, Des Moines Independent
Community School District.

FORM APPROVED:

~X.LL
Glenna K. Fran
Assistant City Attorney

COUNCIL ACTION YEAS NAYS PASS ABSENT
CERTIFICATE

COWNE

COLEMA I, DIANE RAUH, City Clerk of said City hereby
GRIESS

certify that at a meeting of the City Council of
HENSLEY

said City of Des Moines, held on the above date,
among other proceedings the above was adopted.

MAFFEY
MEYER IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my
MOORE

hand and affixed my seal the day and year first
above written.

TOTAL

MOTION CARD APPROVED

Mayor City Clerk



McMickle, Nanci K. Sf" ß
To:
Subject:

McMickle, Nanci K.

FW: Des Moines / Raccoon Rivers Project (Birdland Levee)

Please consider this our request to waive the three readings for vacation of the alley.

Bill

From: Good, Harold "Bil" (mailto:harold.good(gdmps.k12.ia.us)
Sent: Thursday, March 04, 2010 10:59 AM
To: McMickle, Nand K.

Subject: RE: Des Moines / Raccoon Rivers Project (Birdland Levee)

Nand,
We are in much different times these days and our interest in this alley is a question mark to me. i know you have some
background that wil help.
I'm sure there is something which could be worked out though do have some questions:
Help me understand the value of the school district owning the entire alley? Seems we become responsible for
maintenance for future owners of properties on both ends.
It looks to me the only value to the School district would be the alley area between 1421 (Walker Street metal building
and the mobile classrooms.

Thanks,
Bil

iÎ Please consider your environmental responsibilty before printing this e-mail
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